

2018 - OXL Chip Timing Survey

Club responses as to whether or not in favour of the introduction of chip timing.

| <i>Member Clubs</i> | <i>Date/Time</i> | <i>Responded by</i> | <i>Club Respondant(s)</i> | <i>Club Role</i> | <i>Club Response</i> | <i>Notes</i> |
|-------------------------|------------------|---------------------|-----------------------------------|---|----------------------|--|
| Abn | 08/03/2018 09:48 | email | Nicholas Hamilton | Club Chairperson | Yes | |
| Alc | 14/01/2018 10:47 | email | Gary Warland | Club Chairperson | Yes | |
| Ban | 15/01/2018 18:51 | email | Ian Robinson/Doug Scott | Club XC Team Manager / Chairperson | Yes | |
| Bic | 28/01/2018 09:46 | email | Emma Gould/ Mark Brown | Cross Country Secretary / Chairman | Yes | |
| BTC | 09/02/2018 10:56 | email | Chris Mackie | Club Secretary | No | |
| Chw | 16/03/2018 11:20 | email | Dawn Osborne | Club XC Team Manager | Abs | <i>Not bothered either way whether it is chip-timed or not. The club is on the fence on this matter.</i> |
| Did | 16/03/2018 08:17 | email | Mike Suggate / Daniel Fisher | Club XC Team Manager / Club Chairperson | Abs | |
| Eyn | 16/01/2018 06:38 | email | Graham Bridges | Club Chairperson | Yes | |
| GtM | 16/03/2018 16:21 | email | Emily Johns | Club XC Team Manager | No | <i>Not in favour owing to the considerable cost implications. There were mixed reactions, but as expected the final verdict was that no decision could be made without knowing the cost involved to the club.</i> |
| Hed | 19/01/2018 17:34 | email | Rosemary Cameron | Club Secretary | Abs | |
| Hig | 18/01/2018 15:28 | email | Chris Carter | Club XC Team Manager | No | |
| Hkn | 08/03/2018 22:43 | email | Sandra Heryet | Club XC Team Manager | No | <i>The reasons being the courses are all so varied, the weather a factor too and mostly because they just don't feel it is necessary. Kidlington RC also strongly urges clubs to support a system/operator that minimises the demands placed on you - thus it should be one fully managed** by an external provider who also processes the results. ** The only aspect where it is advisable that the league injects provision is the manual recording of the finishing order as a backup.</i> |
| Kid | 21/02/2018 10:39 | email | Michael Collins | Club Chairperson | Yes | |
| New | 06/03/2018 16:56 | email | Phil Marshall | Club XC Team Manager | No | |
| OxB | 16/03/2018 09:39 | email | Nathan Colling | Club Secretary | Yes | |
| Oxf | 25/01/2018 06:20 | email | Richard Hart | Club Chairperson | Yes | <i>In favour provided that the initial cost and ongoing annual costs are shared equitably among the clubs (suggest using the same formula as was used to share the cost of the recent Round 2 match at Carterton – i.e. according to numbers of athletes entered, perhaps calculated across an entire season, or even over the course of the last 2 or 3 seasons. Although the club thinks it's a good idea it cannot see the cost benefits of doing so at this time. The reasons are to do with the cost and how this would be spread across the various clubs. There is also some concern about the logistics of using any chosen system (e.g.what to do in the case of lost numbers and how this might be dealt with on race day). Another concern really centred on any manual back up system that would have to be put in place and whether this would negate the advantages of the chip timing system. At the end of the day there is not a great deal of enthusiasm at this stage.</i> |
| Rad | 17/03/2018 18:03 | email | Kay Reynolds | Club Chairperson | No | |
| Swh | 06/03/2018 16:24 | email | Steve Connolly | Club XC Team Manager | No | <i>The expense is too high, £5000 per season, about £5 per runner. So for TK that would be approx. £600 per season. At the moment the club pays £125. There is the worry about people not turning up with their number/chip, at the moment copies are available to hand out. This tends to be more of an issue with U9/U11 in their first season. The benefits seem small relative to the costs involved.</i> |
| Tkt | 16/01/2018 11:14 | email | Nick Bull | Club Chairperson | No | |
| Wds | 25/01/2018 18:02 | email | Neil Preddy | Club Chairperson | No | |
| Whh | 09/03/2018 22:26 | email | Lorimer Fellingham | Club Secretary | Yes | |
| Wit | 12/02/2018 19:00 | verbal | Richard Stockting / John McCormac | Club Treasurer / Club Chairperson | No | |
| Guest Clubs | | | | | | |
| HwH | | | | | | |
| OTC | | | | | Yes | |
| Notes: | | | | | | |
| <i>Abs = Abstention</i> | | | | | | |
| <i>No = Against</i> | | | | | | |
| <i>Yes = In favour</i> | | | | | | |
| Totals: | | | | | | |
| <i>Abs</i> | | | | | 3 | |
| <i>No</i> | | | | | 10 | |
| <i>Yes</i> | | | | | 10 | |
| <i>No Response</i> | | | | | 0 | |